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To: Local Government Mailbox

Cc: John Madden

Subject: North Sydney Council Rate Rise 7% compound for 5 years

I strongly object to the Councils application as above. We have just completed 5 years of increases at 5% PA. There is no
justification for the increase. The Council claims surrounding councils collect higher rates. So what!

The finances of Council are in surplus and in good condition, the need for further expenditure is not justified.

Robert and Leah Dillon





